
Learning Focus
Have you heard about our exciting new programme

- Lumii?
 Lumii is like having a friendly AI buddy who helps

children talk about their emotions and provides
them with helpful strategies. 

With Lumii, your child can express their thoughts
and feelings in a safe and supportive environment.
Currently, only some children from Year 1 to Year 6
are trying out Lumii, but we want all parents to be
aware of this amazing opportunity. Our Pastoral
team and senior leaders are overseeing this pilot
project to ensure it benefits our kids. So, if your

little one mentions chatting with Lumii, no need to
worry! Let's support our children together!

Dates and Notices

Tuesday 4th June - 14th June - Year 4 National
Multiplication Check
Monday 10th June - Y1 phonics screening check
Tuesday 18th June - EYFS, KS1 and Nursery Sports’ Day
Wednesday 19th June - Y1 trip Legoland
Wednesday 19th June -  KS2 Sports’ Day
Friday 21st June - RG Assembly
Wednesday 26th June - Reception new starter meeting
Friday 28th June - RD Assembly

Number Smart Dougie J 3/4M

Self Smart Amelia J 1KMc

People Smart Mutajaba E 2B

Art Smart Amira E 3/4M

Body Smart Charlie B Nursery

Music Smart Heidi M 5/6M

Nature Smart Charlotte W RG

Word Smart Reggie S 5/6F

Smart Learner Julia C 5/6C

Class Percentage

RG 100%

1KMc 96%

3/4D 97%

5/6M 95%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Isabelle W 3/4D, who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Hey everyone, what a cracking first week back we've had! The
children have been absolutely smashing it, diving headfirst into their

learning and getting stuck right into the arts. We're gearing up for
the big celebration at the Concordia Arts Festival over at Theatre

Porto. It's going be great!
We want all you lovely lot - parents, aunties, uncles, neighbours,
anyone and everyone - to pop over and join us at the Festival of

Harmony on Tuesday 25th June. It's going down from 2pm until 6pm,
so plenty of time for everyone to swing by and show some love for

our little Picassos and Michelangelos.
Trust me, you don't want to miss this one - the kids have poured
their hearts and souls into their art pieces, and it's going be a real

sight to behold. Let's pack out the place and make our  artists feel like
superstars! See you there!

Lumii - we have introduced a new AI

programme to support children with

strategies to explore their feelings.  

Parents should have received a letter

to their email, if not please update

your email on school spider or
contact the school office. 

SMART Awards

Coming Soon 

The Festival of Harmony,

a celebration of the arts

across Concordia

MultiAcademy Trust at

Theatre Porto 25th-27th

June
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